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Math...
Students went on a few trips outside this
month, to a pumpkin farm and to the opera.
This month the students learnt a lot about
helping others, with stories like; 'The
Elephant Shepherd' and 'Doctors Without
Borders'. 

The students have learned a
lot about the differences
between animal cells and plant
cells. The students made
models and did presentations
of how cells would look via a
microscope. Some models
were made with jelly, fruits and
chocolate which the kids
enjoyed eating after the
presentations. 

Students worked on group
PowerPoint presentations
about Ancient Greece,
covering the following topics:
The Olympic Games,
philosophers, mathematicians,
literature and Archimedes.  
They learned about Spartans
and the polis of Athens. 

Science...

Grade 5

History...

Language Arts...
Students continue to practice
B.E.M.D.A.S. rules by
completing a maths calendar
project in pairs that showcased
their math skills and creativity.
We also had a short quiz to
show our mastery of the topic.


